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  Building Moonships Joshua Stoff,2004 In 1961,
after the United States had acquired a total of
fifteen minutes of spaceflight experience,
President John F. Kennedy announced his plans for
landing a man on the moon by 1970. The space race
had begun. In 1962, after a strenuous competition,
the National Aeronautics and Space Administration
(NASA) announced that the Grumman Aircraft
Engineering Corporation of Bethpage, Long Island,
had won the contract to build the lunar module-the
spacecraft that would take Americans to the moon.
This was the first, and the only, vehicle designed
to take humans from one world to another. Although
much has been written about the first men to set
foot on the moon, those first hesitant steps would
not have been possible without the efforts of the
designers and technicians assigned to Project
Apollo. Building Moonships: The Grumman Lunar
Module tells the story of the people who built and
tested the lunar modules that were deployed on
missions as well as the modules that never saw the
light of day. This is the first publication to
chronicle the visual history of the design,
construction, and launch of the lunar module-one
of the most historic machines in all of human
history.
  Chariots for Apollo Courtney G. Brooks,James M.
Grimwood,Loyd S. Swenson,2012-05-14 This
illustrated history by a trio of experts is the
definitive reference on the Apollo spacecraft and
lunar modules. It traces the vehicles' design,
development, and operation in space. More than 100
photographs and illustrations.
  Soviet and Russian Lunar Exploration Brian
Harvey,2007-08-17 This book tells the story of the
Soviet and Russian lunar programme, from its
origins to the present-day federal Russian space
programme. Brian Harvey describes the techniques
devised by the USSR for lunar landing, from the LK



3

lunar module to the LOK lunar orbiter and versions
tested in Earth’s orbit. He asks whether these
systems would have worked and examines how well
they were tested. He concludes that political
mismanagement rather than technology prevented the
Soviet Union from landing cosmonauts on the moon.
The book is well timed for the return to the moon
by the United States and the first missions there
by China and India.
  Apollo 16 at Descartes Walter Froehlich,1972
  Mission Report, Apollo 10 United States.
National Aeronautics and Space Administration,1969
  Rocket Men Craig Nelson,2009-06-25 A New York
Times Bestseller Celebrates a bold era when
voyaging beyond the Earth was deemed crucial to
national security and pride. -The Wall Street
Journal Restoring the drama, majesty, and sheer
improbability of an American triumph, this is
award-winning historian Craig Nelson's definitive
and thrilling story of man's first trip to the
moon. At 9:32 a.m. on July 16, 1969, the Apollo 11
rocket launched in the presence of more than a
million spectators who had gathered to witness a
truly historic event. Through interviews, 23,000
pages of NASA oral histories, and declassified CIA
documents on the space race, Rocket Men presents a
vivid narrative of the moon mission, taking
readers on the journey to one of the last
frontiers of the human imagination.
  Go for the Moon Chris Gall,2019-06-11 Written
and illustrated by Chris Gall, Go for the Moon!
captures the fascinating detail and inspiring
adventure of the moon landing. It is a captivating
celebration of one of humankind's greatest
technical achievements and most extraordinary
feats of exploration. The Apollo 11 astronauts
have prepared carefully for their attempt to be
the first men to land on the moon. The young
narrator of this book has prepared carefully, too:
he explains the design of the spacecraft, the
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flight from the earth to the moon, and the drama
of touching down--while shadowing the astronaut's
voyage with one of his own.
  Manned Lunar Landing and Return Robert
Godwin,2019-05 Even fifty years later there are
still important stories waiting to be told about
how humans first walked on another world; such as
the one in this book. Take a trip back to the
1950s when the Chance Vought Company, builders of
some of America's top fighter aircraft, were
quietly figuring out how to get men to the moon
using something they called Project MALLAR. It is
the story of a team of engineers who built some of
the most sophisticated space simulators in the
world, where almost all of the Mercury and Gemini
astronauts learned the art of spaceflight. This
same team produced the first serious plan to use
modular spacecraft and a technique called Lunar
Orbit Rendezvous to make it possible to get to the
moon. This book also reveals how for several years
rocket genius Wernher von Braun overlooked his own
ideas, before having them reintroduced back to him
because of Project MALLAR, and how Vought's
fighter aircraft weaved in and out of the Apollo
story and then contributed to almost every major
airliner in the sky today. Included are rare
illustrations, some from recently declassified
reports, of the earliest designs for the rockets
and spacecraft that led to the greatest
technological achievement in human history. In
Manned Lunar Landing And Return, Robert Godwin
takes the reader back to the time long before
President Kennedy made his famous proclamation to
reach for the moon and reveals one critical thread
in the trail of genius which ended in the Sea of
Traquility.
  We Reach the Moon John Noble Wilford,1973
  Thirteen Henry S. F. Cooper,2013-12-31 An
“exciting” minute-by-minute account of the Apollo
13 flight based on mission control transcripts
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from Houston (The New York Times). On the evening
of April 13, 1970, the three astronauts aboard
Apollo 13 were just hours from the third lunar
landing in history. But as they soared through
space, two hundred thousand miles from Earth, an
explosion badly damaged their spacecraft. With
compromised engines and failing life-support
systems, the crew was in incomparably grave
danger. Faced with below-freezing temperatures, a
seriously ill crewmember, and a dwindling water
supply, a safe return seemed unlikely. Thirteen is
the shocking and miraculous true story of how the
astronauts and ground crew guided Apollo 13 back
to Earth. Expanding on dispatches written for the
New Yorker, Henry S. F. Cooper Jr. brings readers
unparalleled detail on the moment-by-moment
developments of one of NASA’s most dramatic
missions.
  Enchanted Rendezvous James R. Hansen,1995
  Moon Landing Nadia Higgins,Rod
Espinosa,2007-08-01 Discusses the Project Apollo,
space flight to the moon.
  Moon Shot Alan Shepard,Deke Slayton,Jay
Barbree,2011-05-03 New York Times bestseller for
fans of First Man: A “breathtaking” insider
history of NASA’s space program—from astronauts
Alan Shepard and Deke Slayton (Entertainment
Weekly). On October 4, 1957, the Soviet Union
launched Sputnik I, and the space race was born.
Desperate to beat the Russians into space, NASA
put together a crew of the nation’s most daring
test pilots: the seven men who were to lead
America to the moon. The first into space was Alan
Shepard; the last was Deke Slayton, whose
irregular heartbeat kept him grounded until 1975.
They spent the 1960s at the forefront of NASA’s
effort to conquer space, and Moon Shot is their
inside account of what many call the twentieth
century’s greatest feat—landing humans on another
world. Collaborating with NBC’s veteran space
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reporter Jay Barbree, Shepard and Slayton narrate
in gripping detail the story of America’s space
exploration from the time of Shepard’s first
flight until he and eleven others had walked on
the moon.
  Thanks, NASA! Tom Greve,2012-08-01 This Book
Explores The Tremendous Contribution That NASA Has
Made Over The Last Half Century. Detailed
Timelines About Space Exploration And The
Development Of The Space Program Are All Discussed
In Detail. Also Gives Detailed Information About
Astronauts And Their Explorations.
  Apollo Richard W. Orloff,David M.
Harland,2006-03-15 This book provides an overview
of the origins of the Apollo program and
descriptions of the ground facilities, launch
vehicles and spacecraft that were developed in the
quest to reach – and return from - the surface of
the moon. It will serve as an invaluable single-
volume sourcebook for space enthusiasts, space
historians, journalists, and others. The text
includes a comprehensive collection of tables
listing facts and figures for each mission.
  Enchanted Rendezvous National Aeronautics
Administration,James Hansen,2013-11 One of the
most critical technical decisions made during the
conduct of Project Apollo was the method of flying
to the Moon, landing on the surface, and returning
to Earth. Within NASA during this debate several
modes emerged. The one eventually chosen was
lunar-orbit rendezvous (LOR), a proposal to send
the entire lunar spacecraft up in one launch. It
would head to the Moon, enter into orbit, and
dispatch a small lander to the lunar surface. It
was the simplest of the various methods, both in
terms of development and operational costs, but it
was risky. Since rendezvous would take place in
lunar, instead of Earth, orbit there was no room
for error or the crew could not get home.
Moreover, some of the trickiest course corrections
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and maneuvers had to be done after the spacecraft
had been committed to a circumlunar flight.
Between the time of NASA's conceptualization of
the lunar landing program and the decision in
favor of LOR in 1962, a debate raged between
advocates of the various methods. John C. Houbolt,
an engineer at the Langley Research Center in
Hampton, Virginia, was one of the most vocal of
those supporting LOR and his campaign in 1961 and
1962 helped to shape in a fundamental way the
deliberations. This monograph is an important
contribution to the study of NASA history in
general, and the process of accomplishing a large
scale technological program (in this case Apollo)
in particular. In many ways, the lunar mode
decision was an example of heterogeneous
engineering, a process that recognizes that
technological issues are also simultaneously
organizational, economic, social, and political.
Various interests often clash in the decision-
making process as difficult calculations have to
be made and decisions taken. What perhaps should
be suggested is that a complex web or system of
ties between various people, institutions, and
interests brought forward the lunar-orbit
rendezvous mode of going to the Moon in the 1960s.
  The Apollo Chronicles Brandon R.
Brown,2019-05-08 The moon landing of 1969 stands
as an iconic moment for both the United States and
humankind. The familiar story focuses on the
journey of the brave astronauts, who brought home
Moon rocks and startling photographs. But Apollo's
full account includes the earthbound engineers,
mounds of their crumpled paper, and smoldering
metal shards of exploded engines. How exactly did
the nation, step by difficult step, take men to
the Moon and back? In The Apollo Chronicles, fifty
years after the moon landing, author Brandon R.
Brown, himself the son of an Apollo engineer,
revisits the men and women who toiled behind the
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lights. He relays the defining twentieth-century
project from its roots, bringing the engineers'
work and personalities to bright life on the page.
Set against the backdrop of a turbulent American
decade, the narrative whisks audiences through
tense deadlines and technical miracles, from
President John F. Kennedy's 1961 challenge to
NASA's 1969 lunar triumph, as engineers confronted
wave after wave of previously unthinkable
challenges. Brown immerses readers in key physical
hurdles--from building the world's most powerful
rockets to keeping humans alive in the hostile
void of space--using language free of acronyms and
technical jargon. The book also pulls back from
the detailed tasks and asks larger questions. What
did we learn about the Moon? And what can this
uniquely innovative project teach us today?
  In the Shadow of the Moon Francis French,Colin
Burgess,2007 Tells the story of the exciting and
challenging years in space flight, with two
superpowers engaged in a titanic struggle to land
one of their own people on the moon. This book
explores the inspirations, ambitions,
personalities, and experiences of the select few
whose driving ambition was to fly to the moon.
  Let's Go to the Moon Michael Chester,1974 The
reader becomes the captain of a spaceship to the
moon, rides in a moon rover, collects samples, and
then returns to the orbiting spaceship and earth.
  Moon Landing Rachel A. Koestler-Grack,2005-01-01
Discusses defining moments in American history.
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